
 

 

 

 

    The Dalhousie University community  
  
From:      Frank Harvey, Provost and Vice-President Academic  
  
Date:      Tuesday, March 1, 2022  
  
Re:         Vice-Provost Student Affairs announcement  
  
 
Last fall, we launched the search for our next Vice-Provost Student Affairs. Today, I am writing both with 
an announcement on that search and an update regarding our current Acting Vice-Provost Student 
Affairs.  
  
First, I am pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Rick Ezekiel as Vice-Provost Student Affairs, 
effective June 1, 2022.  
  
Rick is currently Director of Equitable Learning, Health and Wellness at Centennial College in Toronto, 
where he leads the college’s health, wellness and student accessible learning services and strategy. 
Some of the service transformations under his leadership have resulted in the elimination of waitlists for 
mental health and accessible learning services across five campuses as well as significantly increasing 
service responsivity and student engagement among international students.   
  
Prior to joining Centennial College, Rick held progressively senior leadership roles at Western University 
including Interim Senior Director Student Experience and Director of Research, Assessment & Planning 
(Student Experience). He has a PhD in Developmental Psychology and Education from the Ontario 
Institute for Studies in Education at the University of Toronto, where his doctoral research focused on 
the impacts of oppressive structures on mental health and learning among postsecondary students with 
marginalized identities.  
  
Rick is looking forward to bringing transformationa
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Rick is a thoughtful, compassionate leader, with a deep and proven commitment to equity, 
diversity, inclusion and accessibility.  I look forward to working with him and the entire Student Affairs 
team to help Dalhousie continue to deliver a truly exceptional student experience.  
  
Rick’s appointment is the result of a comprehensive search that was national and international in scope, 
and I thank the search committee for their work as well as all who contributed to the search and 
consultation process. In keeping with the principles of our Employment Equity Policy and the priorities 
outlined throughout our new strategic plan, and with an aim to increase the representation of 
underrepresented groups in leadership positions at Dalhousie, the search was restricted to candidates 


